
Due to unforeseen conditions (weather, field conditions, etc.) it may become 

necessary to change some scheduled work locations and operations. 

Questions? Contact us at 212-430-1525 or 37ElevatorsProject@gmail.com 

ELEVATOR 
REPLACEMENTS 
72nd Street Subway Station 

To improve customer experience and modernize the transit system, the MTA is 

replacing elevators at various stations throughout the transit system. 
Construction Activities Begin on or About Monday 
August 25, 2025 at the 72nd Street Subway Station
Two elevators that provide access to uptown and downtown 

1,2, & 3 train platforms from the mezzanine level will be  

closed  and  removed  for  new  replacements.  This work 

begins on or about Monday, August 25, 2025.

Temporary barricades will be placed throughout the station as part of 

the work. The agent booth will remain operational during 

regular hours. 

A 90-foot staging area will be established along the subway 

station on Verdi Path. Verdi Path will remain open & accessible to 

pedestrians. This staging area will remain in place through Q1 of 

2026. The elevator will be out of service through Q1 of 2026.

We appreciate your patience as we undertake these essential 

upgrades to enhance system reliability and accessibility for all. 
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90 foot Staging 
Area along the 
subway station 
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